Elisha Hewgill

Subject: FW: Penny Drainage

From: Jim Ellis < jellis@southgate.ca>
Sent: September 8, 2020 9:39 AM

To: Clinton Stredwick < cstredwick@southgate.ca >

Cc: Dave Milliner <dmilliner@southgate.ca>; Bev Fisher <bfisher@southgate.ca>

Subject: Penny Drainage

Morning Clint

Dave and I looked into this section of Main/Victoria backyard drainage concerns in probably the mid 2000's.

We looked at installing Big O drainage pipe in the centre of abutting backyards property, with each section having a catch basin to collect surface waters and out let would have been the west side of the sidewalk going to Victoria apts where we could tie into a drain pipe that is there currently.

This was to be a shared cost venture with property owners and would require easements to maintain the drainage, At that time owners were not agreeable to move forward.

Attached map shows estimated lots that are impacted still with pooling of water especially in spring thaw and heavy rain events, to where it would outlet.

Regards

jim

Jim Ellis, CRS S Public Works Manager jellis@southgate.ca



Township of Southgate 185667 Grey Road 9 RR #1 Dundalk, ON NOC 1B0 1-888-560-6607 x 250 Fax 519-923-9262







